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22 February 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 6 Shirt 2021 – Information and Order Form 
 

I am pleased to announce that Year 6 students have finalised the design for their 
2021 Year 6 shirt. The shirt has a small Nords Wharf PS logo on the front and the 
back design includes a list of the first names of every Year 6 child, and your child’s 
chosen nick name above the design. 
 
The Year 6 shirt is optional and can be worn on any school day throughout the 
remainder of the year. The cost of the shirt is $35 and students can order multiple 
shirts if they wish.  
 
If you would like to order a shirt please return the attached order form and payment 
to the school office no later than Monday, 8 March 2021. No late orders will be 
accepted as printing will have started. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the shirts please contact Mr Wlodarczyk or the 
school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr Nick Wlodarczyk 
Assistant Principal  
 
 
 

 
Year 6 Shirt 2021 Order form 

(Please return to the school office no later than Monday 8 March 2021) 
 
 
My child ____________________________________________________________  
 
would like to purchase ____________Year 6 shirt/s @ $35 each. Size ___________ 
 
Chosen name/nickname for shirt:________________________________________ 
 
I have enclosed $________________ ($35 per shirt). 
 
 
________________________          ________________________          _________ 
         Parent / Carer Name              Signature               Date 
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